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11 October 2019

Dear Parents/Guardians

As you will know, the BWS Sixth Form will become coeducational with effect from
September 2020. To recognise this significant change to the school the Governing Board
has now agreed that the official name for the school will change slightly to 'Bishop
Wordsworth's Church of England Grammar School'.

There will, inevitably, be a period of time where transition takes place, so please bear with
us!

In some ways we are returning to our roots; between 1902-1927 BWS was a
coeducational institution, and I am sure that Bishop John would be very excited about the
development that is now about to happen ...

Best wishes

Stu Smallwood
Head Master
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